## **Forest School Sessions – Kingfisher Class**



Dear Parents,

Our Year 4 children (Kingfisher Class) will be having a weekly forest school session starting after half term. They will be visiting the forest every Wednesday morning starting this coming Wednesday 1/11/17. They will be continuing to do this until the end of this Autumn term.

To maximise the time in the forest, we would like the children to come to school on a Wednesday morning dressed in their forest school clothes. They can bring their uniform in a carrier bag and they will be given time to change back into uniform at the end of the forest school session. They will need to wear the following:

- A pair of warm tracksuit bottoms (these could be the school PE tracksuit bottoms)
- A warm long-sleeved top (again this could be the school PE jumper)
- A waterproof coat
- A pair of wellington boots

As a school, we will be providing waterproof trousers for all the children using the forest but it is essential that the children have the correct clothing and footwear. Forest School sessions will go ahead in all weathers (including rain!) and we will only call off a session due to high winds or storms!

Please ensure your child has the correct clothing in school ready for these sessions.

If you are interested in assisting us with any of our forest school sessions, then please come and talk to either myself or Mrs Aplin.

With thanks

**Mrs Summers**